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Johnson Named Communications Manager 
 

Troup County, Ga. May 20, 2021 – The Troup County Board of Commissioners is pleased to 
announce Caroline Johnson has been named Communications Manager, effective May 19, 2021.  

Johnson holds a Bachelor of Arts in English and Writing from Oglethorpe University and has 
served as Interim Communications Manager since February, 2021. Before accepting the 
Communications Manager position, Johnson worked as the Administrative Assistant to the 
Board of Commissioners, where she provided support for multiple departments within Troup 
County Government. 

“I am excited to continue engaging with the citizens of Troup County and eager to begin 
cultivating new relationships within the community,” said Johnson when asked what she is most 
looking forward to.  

As the Communications Manager, she will be responsible for managing public information and 
media relation efforts on behalf of the Troup County Board of Commissioners and its 
administrative departments. She will relay public information to the citizens of Troup County 
regarding the government’s goals, service, programs, events, and initiatives through Troup 
County’s website at http://www.troupcounty.org, press releases, and social media.   

 

Media Contact: Eric Mosley, County Manager, (706) 302-4891 or 
emosley@troupcountyga.gov. 
 
To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, go to 
www.troupcountyga.org or follow us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, Twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and 
Instagram @ troupcogovernment. 
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